
   SENIOR PERFORMANCE 
CHOIR  YEAR 4-7 

 

 
Prescott College Southern provides opportunities for children in 

the middle & upper grades to enjoying singing in the Senior Performance Choir.  
 
Please note the following: 

 
● Senior Choir is for students in Yr 4-7  
● The Senior Choir practices once a week for 45 minutes on Friday afternoons for Year 4-6 

● Year 7 students must rehearse at home and attend lunchtime rehearsal on Mondays 
● Children will learn to sing in unison and 2 part harmony. There will also be opportunities to audition 

for solo parts.  
● Children participating in Senior Choir will miss their regular class work at this time.  
● Senior Choir does not begin until WEEK 3 

 
The Senior Choir will perform in the following events this year:  
 

● Music Showcase Evening in Term 2  
● Southern Music Festival – Hopgood Theatre  – Term 3   
● Zoe Thomas Foundation Annual Concert – Term 4 
● Year 4-6 Awards Night –  Term 4  
● Year 6 graduation Night - Term 4  
● ***SENIOR CHOIR ‘END OF YEAR’ PARTY  *** 

 
Students must be prepared to remain a committed member of choir 

for a full year.  
 
I am really excited to be able to bring these performance opportunities to students this year! There is a 
small cost of $15 but this includes a professionally published choir book and practice CD and all bus 
transport to all rehearsals and performances.  
 
Regards, 
 
Mrs Suzie Crowe 
Primary Music Teacher 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please complete the following to register your child/ren in the Senior Choir 
 
Family Name:_________________________________ 
 
Name of Child:___________________________________ 
 

Classroom Teacher:_______________________________ 
 
❑ I give permission for my child/ren to travel to venues by bus throughout the year as required. 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________________ 
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